
CP20-98 

 

December 15, 2020 
 
Diana Hawryluk 
Executive Director 
City Planning and Community Development 
City of Regina 

 
Re: Application for Heritage Designation (RPC20-37) – 2125 11th Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Hawryluk: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this heritage designation request on behalf of Regina 
Downtown Business Improvement District (RDBID).   
 
Regina Downtown Business Improvement District offers support for the heritage designation of the Darke 
Block, located at 2125 11th Avenue as a Municipal Heritage Property. We support the applicant’s desire to 
rehabilitate the property and their future intent to apply for financial assistance under the Heritage 
Building Rehabilitation Program.  We applaud the applicant’s commitment to the Darke Block which 
holds such a prominent location on 11th Avenue. 
 
Designation of heritage properties should be encouraged in Downtown Regina.  It is our hope that the 
heritage designation for the Darke Block is successful and that the applicant is able to move forward their 
plans for rehabilitation of the property. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 306.359.7573. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Judith Veresuk 
Executive Director 
 


